
St. Paul’s Catholic Primary School 
Sisefield Road, Kings Norton 

Birmingham B38 9JB 
 

Telephone: 0121 464 1546   Fax: 0121 464 2650 
Principal: Nichola Damms 

 

Email: enquiry@stpaulrc.bham.sch.uk  Website: www.stpaulrc.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

  

 
 

14th June 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

KS2 Sports Day at Hadley Stadium – Monday 24th June 2018 

 

I am absolutely delighted to be writing to tell you about an amazing opportunity for our children in KS2. 

This year we have been invited to hold our KS2 sports day at Hadley Stadium, Bearwood. This exciting 

sports day is fast approaching and the children are looking forward to this fantastic event. Below are some 

details for the day.  

 

Children will need to come to school on the day in their PE Kits. Please be reminded that this should be 

a plain white t-shirt, navy shorts or jogging bottoms and trainers would be most suitable for this type of 

sporting event. As always, for safety reasons no jewellery is allowed at all.  

 

Coaches will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am and the children will be returning at approximately 

12.30pm. The children will then have a picnic lunch in the playground once they have returned to school 

(weather permitting). The children will require a packed lunch, please ensure no fizzy drinks or glass 

bottles are brought into school. If your child is eligible for free school meals the kitchen will provide them 

a sandwich lunch automatically.   

 

Children will need to bring plenty of water and healthy snacks for their morning; they will not require 

any money for the day. Please also ensure that they bring a sunhat/sun-cream as we are hoping for a lovely 

summer’s day! You will also need to provide a waterproof should we continue to have this terrible rain we 

are currently experiencing.  

 

We would love as many parent spectators as possible and you are very welcome to attend. Sadly, we are 

unable to provide any transport for parents. If you are interested in coming perhaps have a chat with 

other parent’s in the playground and see if some of you can travel together. We ask that you arrive at 

Hadley Stadium for 9.45am. There will be an opening ceremony at 9.55am and the gates will close at 

10am at the very latest.  

 

The postcode for the stadium is B66 4NL. Access to the stadium is easiest at the front of the stadium on 

Waterloo Rd through the open green door and parking is available on the road. Alternatively, you can park 

in the car park at the back of the facility which is accessed from Sycamore Road and down Wilson Road.  

 

Upon our return we will be holding a celebration assembly at 2.15pm of which parents are invited to. During 

this assembly the overall 1st, 2nd & 3rd place winners of all events will be awarded their medal. Technology 

permitting we are also hoping to show a slide show of photographs from the day. Please do come along and 

join us for this assembly.  

 

 

Thank you so much for your support with this event – we hope you can make it and we look forward to 

seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs N Damms 
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